From:

To: MES Daniel (CAB-TIMMERMANS)

Cc: (CAB-TIMMERMANS); (CAB-TIMMERMANS);

Subject: RE; Meeting EVP Timmermans and CER CEOs

Date: lundi 6 janvier 2020 15:16:51

## Dear Mr Mes,

Thank you very much for your message. It is extremely positive that we will be able to welcome to Executive Vice President Timmermans at our CEOs meeting – thank you very much.

We will be happy to meet you and prepare the 19/02 meeting accordingly; (in copy) is to be contacted for the arrangements.

As you suggested – let's make sure the rail is seen as an essential instrument in achieving the Green Deal objectives.

My best regards



T +32 M +32

From: Daniel.MES@ec.europa.eu Sent: Monday, 6 January 2020 14:47

To:

Cc: @ec.europa.eu; @ec.europa.eu

Subject: Meeting EVP Timmermans and CER CEOs

Dear ,

Best wishes for 2020 and many thanks for your invitation to Executive Vice President Timmermans to meet the Railway Infastructure Manager CEOs on 19 February in Brussels.

Mr Timmermans would be delighted to accept that invitation. For him, the end of the afternoon would work best: around 16:00 or 16:30. We should get in touch to see where that meeting can take place. In order to prepare for that meeting and to allow us to get to know your organisation, it would be useful for me to meet beforehand with your organisation, at my level. We can exchange views on the Green Deal and the rail sector---to ensure the EVP and the CEOs get the maximum out of their meeting on 19 February.

My assistant can get in touch to set up the latter meeting.

We look forward very much to kicking off the work on the Green Deal with the railway sector and your organisation.

With best regards

Daniel Mes

European Commission

Member of Cabinet of Executive Vice-President Frans Timmermans